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St. Peter’s Elwick CE Primary School 

Message from the Headteacher  

 
 
 

We have all been enjoying the Autumn this week, especially Early Years 

who have been collecting conkers, leaves and berries on their Autumn 

walk. Elsewhere in school, we have been very busy with clay! Year 1 and 

2 have been acting out their Power of Reading book ‘Where The Wild 

Things Are’ and making clay masks while Year 3 and 4 have enjoyed 

making a clay coin for their exciting topic, ‘I Am Warrior.’ Finally, in 

Year 5 and 6, we have been designing canopic jars (used by the        

Egyptians during the mummification process) and pyramids to make 

out of clay. 

We are looking forward to Key Stage Two celebrating the school’s 60th 

anniversary with a service of thanks on Friday 25th October and hope 

you can join us at the church. 

Finally, there is a high number of children on-track to get a HERO 

award. This is an award that goes to children who are Here, Everyday, 

Ready and On-time for a whole half term. These children will receive 15 

minutes extra break time. You could be a HERO too! 

Jack Holden and Millie Cowan 

 

 

Email: elwick.admin@hartelwickfederation.org.uk 
Website: www.hartelwickfederation.org.uk 

Facebook: @stpeterselwick 

Wednesday 23rd October (3.10pm) - Church in School. All are 
welcome to attend.  
Friday 25th October (1.30pm) - 60th Anniversary Church Service. 
St. Peter’s Elwick KS2 children will be in attendance. Parents /  
carers are welcome to attend.  
Monday 28th October—Friday 1st November—Half Term      
Holiday (school closed)  
Monday 4th November—Back to school after half term holiday.  
 
Any parents/carers wishing to speak with Mrs Hill at any time 
should contact the school office to arrange a mutually    
agreeable time.  

Dates for your diary and other information…... IMPORTANT DATES  
 

Y6 SATS 2020  
11th May – 14th May 2020 

Y2 SATs  
May 2020 

Y1 Phonics  
June 8th – June 12th 2020 
Y4 Multiplication Check  

from June 8th to June 29th 2020 
 

Children must attend school on these dates. Please  
contact school if you have any queries.  

 
Please note: The first bank  

holiday in May that would have normally been on  
Monday 4th has been moved to Friday 8th May 

2020.  

Super Star  
EYFS— Oliver Bonner & Theo Thompson   

Y1/2— Olivia Seed & Sophie Lavelle  

Y3/4—  Matilda Blyth & William Mounter  

Y5/6—  Molly Johnson & Olivia Clark 

 

St. Peter’s Key 
EYFS-  Frank Hughes & Mason Thompson 

Y1/2– Layton Stokes & Lucy Scott  

Y3/4– Anna Teague & Max Hall  

Y5/6–  Lucia Huntington & Izabel Walsh  

 

Golden Quill  
EYFS— Harrison Dignen & Matilda White  

Y1/2–  Autumn Da Rocha & Charlie 

Woodward 

Y3/4– Maddy Moore & Joshua Laughton  

Y5/6– Harry Dickson & Rosie Hale-

Greenwell 

 

Maths Award  
EYFS– Bobby Wharton & Eloise  

Woodward  

Y1/2–  Martha Longbottom & Layton 

Stokes 

Y3/4–  Joshua Laughton & Maddy Moore  

Y5/6–   Theo Byers & Zac Bedding  

 

 

Award Winners  

https://www.facebook.com/stpeterselwick/?modal=admin_todo_tour

